
A NEW EXCITING LEARNING EXPERIENCE: OUR GREEN DAY AT SCHOOL 

 

We are totally satisfied of the project we’ve planned and presented to our school: the “Green Day”.  

It was held in the school premises on the 13th of November and everyone agrees that it has been an active-

learning experience which made students enthusiastic.  

We had been working for long. It took some time and a lot of effort to come up with ideas and plan every 

single part of our tour. But we were really into it and our main aim was to contribute to raise the awareness 

of our schoolmates on this important issue. On the whole, we think we’ve achieved our goal. 

The activities were proposed to some Year-5 students of our school, as well as to students in year 3 and 4 

of Liceo linguistico, that is students that were more likely to be interested in the topic and to have a good 

level of English, so that they could be more actively involved and capable of understanding the information 

we were sharing with them. 

While presenting the different steps of the project and dealing with data, causes and consequences of 

global warming, international agreements and positions of countries in the world on the matter, we were 

very satisfied with how the project was developing, and we were glad to observe that the students were 

partecipating with enthusiasm, sharing opinions and answering questions. Many of them came up with 

proposals for our school to be greener, such as introducing water coolers, replacing the plastic cups of the 

vending machines with personal mugs brought from home or substituting paper towels with micropile 

ones.  

We were also thankful to notice how proud our Headmaster and the other teachers were of our  final 

achievement. 

The Green day has exceeded our expectations, and we hope that this project will give a path leading our 

school to similar opportunities in the future. 


